
Dear All 
  
The board of Badminton Iceland has made the decision to cancel 
RSL Iceland International 2021 due to Covid 19 and the 
restriction that are now in Iceland. Unfortunately this is the only 
option. Hopefully we will see you all in January 2022. 
  
Kindest regards, 
Kjartan Valsson 
General Secretary 
Badminton Iceland 
Tel. + 354 897 4184 
www.badminton.is 
 


